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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department 
10, Akti Miaouli, 
GR 185 38,  
Piraeus, Greece. 
Tel: +30 210 4550186   
Fax: +30 210 4550187  
E-mail: procurement@olp.gr 
 

SUBJECT: Extension and clarifications regarding the repetitive tender for the procurement of 

Verified Gross Mass (VGM) systems for Rail Mounted Gantry (RMG) Cranes and 

Straddle Carrier (SC) Cranes, situated in Pier I Container Terminal of Piraeus Port 

Authority S.A. 

Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, in 

relation to the subject tender. 

 

Question 1:  

“….. In relation to attached tender, we have seen that is exactly the same that last time ….  

The difference in our offer regarding your tender is that we are offering a pin type load cell for SCs instead of 

annular load cell type since accordingly to our experience it works better. Please confirm that is acceptable.  

 The other point that I desire to clarify is that our system is prepared to be integrated with CATOS as indicated. 

However, I don’t know if you desire integration with CATOS performed in those works (and included in our 

offer).”. 

Answer 1: 

1. We can accept pin type. 

2. The supplier must fully integrate his/her system with CATOS in cooperation with PPA IT engineers. 

 

Question 2:  

“….. We write you to ask for a deadline extension since we need some extra days, due to Easter holidays, in 

order to collect all the necessary documents and give you a complete and appropriate propose for you. 

 We are waiting for your decision, hoping that you could extend the deadline for at least 5 days. “ 

  

Answer 2: 

Please be informed that an extension has been granted for the subject tender until 17.05.2021 at 

16:00. 

Piraeus, 07 May 2021 
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